
Subject: Awareness for Drug Abuse 

Prevention Resources 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. As we continue to prioritize the health and well-being of our 

community, I would like to bring to your attention the pressing issue of drug abuse and the 

necessity for preventive resources. 

It has come to our attention that many individuals, particularly our youth, are at risk of substance 

abuse. Our organization is dedicated to providing support and resources to combat this issue, and 

we believe that awareness is the first step towards prevention. 

We would like to share the following resources that can aid in preventing drug abuse: 

• National Helpline: 1-800-662-HELP (4357) 

• Substance Abuse and Mental Health Services Administration (SAMHSA): 

www.samhsa.gov 

• Local Counseling Services: [Insert local resource links] 

• Community Workshops: [Details on upcoming workshops] 

We encourage you to share these resources with your network and promote a culture of 

awareness and support for those in need. Together, we can make a difference in the fight against 

drug abuse. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. If you have any questions or would like 

further information, please feel free to reach out. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 

[Your Contact Information] 


